
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Shalaw Kosrat Rasul and Discusses with Him the
Political Developments and the Displaced Situation

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received at his office

in Baghdad on Monday, October 20, 2014, Mr. Shalaw Kosrat Rasul, head of the bureau of the

democratic organizations of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan.

During the meeting, both sides discussed the security and political developments in the country

following the formation of the government, as well as the displaced situation and how to

relieve their suffering especially as the winter approaches. 


